
MMS PTO Meeting via Zoom  

Monday 10/4/2021  

Meeting start:  7:02pm 

Attendance: Barry Bay, Principal; Jon Way, Assistant Principal; Erin Wheeler, President;  Carrie Drovdlic, 

Vice President;  Angie Copeland, Secretary;  Lauri Dever 

 

There were no changes to the September meeting minutes. Erin moved to approve the minutes 

and Carrie seconded the motion. 

 

T and L Graphics spirit wear is due to arrive tomorrow. 

 

Amy Chamberlain, Treasurer, and Ann Berry, prior Treasurer whom agreed to complete the 

audit, connected with Erin’s assistance. Amy was to provide Ann the information needed to 

complete the audit. Erin will follow up. 

Current balance is $12,863.40. This includes income of $547.57 and debit of $463.99 for the 

month. Both Kroger and Graeter’s spirit night checks were received.  

 

No one attended the most recent ISPTO meeting. No response was received from the parent 

whom had expressed being involved in PTO in the spring.   

 

Barry will contact T & L Graphics about opening the online spirit wear store again on November 

1st. He will request guaranteed delivery in time for Christmas and will ask if shipping to the 

home is an option (in case items are gifts). We also discussed obtaining samples of the items to 

have on hand for the Open House next year.  

 

Flyers Pizza spirt night is scheduled for October 19th. Laurie will make the flyer. Chipotle spirit 

night is Sat Oct 30th. Chipotle will provide the flyer. Angie requested we also advertise through 

the social media of our children.  

 

 

 

 



Texas Roadhouse teacher dinner is October 21st. Erin is having issues connecting with manager 

in charge of the meal. Options will include pork, chicken, vegetarian, and gluten-free. Angie will 

create the Google order form. Erin will pick up and deliver to the school by 5 pm. Erin will also 

inquire about the dinner roll fundraising when she connects with the manager.  

 

The Halloween Social is scheduled for Friday October 22nd from 5-7 pm. Admission is $5 and will 

include 10 game stations and a costume contest. We will ask teacher Tony Long to DJ the event. 

Students will receive candy when participating in the stations. PTO will request parent 

chaperones to assist with the game stations and for donations of candy. Barry will also request 

teachers donate candy. PTO will buy additional candy if we do not receive enough in donations.  

Angie is in communication with Margie Daykin, concession manager, regarding offering 

concessions through the existing program.  Erin and Amy will coordinate the cash box startup 

money. Laurie offered to make candy “medals” for the costume contest. The officers and Laurie 

will meet at Erin’s house on Oct 11th at 6 pm to work out the details of the event.  

 

The next meeting is November 1st at 7pm. 

Erin moved to adjourn the meeting. Carrie seconded the motion.  

Meeting adjourned: 7:37 pm. 

      


